
 
 

BBPSRH/Parent/2022-23/98                                                          11 NOV 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
Greetings! 
 
"Childhood is about innocence and playfulness. It is all about joy and freedom." 
 These words of Pandit Jawaharlal Nehru resonate the true spirit of Children's Day. In 
fond remembrance of Chacha Nehru, 14 November is celebrated as Children's Day 
every year. 
 In an endeavour to mark this occasion, School has planned celebrations on 14th and 
15th November 2022, filled with fun and frolic. A plethora of activities have been 
organized for the students of classes VI - VIII.   
 
Bewitching Illusions: A trip to the world of magic  
 
Fable Fair: An enchanting narrative tour 
 
Crunchy Bites: Lip- smacking snacks 
 
You are requested to send Rs. 250/- for the above activities by 14 November 2022. 
 
 
Regards 
Team BBPS RH 
 


